
 

May 22, 2020 

"Our vision is educational excellence in knowledge, skills, and character with strong parent-

teacher-student partnerships." 

  

Dear Wolverines, 

Happy Summer!  You made it!  If someone would have told me in January that we would be 

ending the school year this way, I would have laughed out loud.  It has been a wild ride 

these last three months, and you have been an incredible community.  None of our success 

would have been possible without our parent-teacher-student partnerships.  Well done!  I 

hope you are looking forward to a wonderful summer break, full of things that you love, lots 

of sunshine, and hopefully a little less time in front of a computer screen. 

  

Envision Math - Summer Access and New Name 

Students will continue to have access to their Envision account for June and July!  Please feel 

free to use those resources as much as you would like though the end of July! 

Also, Pearson (the publishing company for Envision) is changing their name. Below is a 

message from our Person rep: 

“Last week, we announced the launch of our new brand name, so Pearson K12 Learning is 

now Savvas Learning Company. This week you'll start to see Savvas branding begin to 

replace Pearson branding across our products, platforms, customer communications, and 

marketing. For the next few months, you’ll likely see a mix of both brands as we transition 

which is normal and expected for a brand transition like this." 

  



Poudre School District Health and Wellness Center 

For over 25 years, the Health and Wellness Center has provided high quality, pediatric and 

adolescent medical and mental health care to PSD kids!  Operated by Every Child 

Pediatrics, we are STILL OPEN YEAR-ROUND and ready to meet your student’s medical 

and mental health needs.  New and established patients are welcome!  Currently located in 

the Ronald McDonald Care Mobile on the east side of Lincoln Middle School. 

For specific information about available services, please click here .  Call 970.488.4950 to 

schedule or log on to: www.hwcenter.org for information and enrollment forms. 

  

Summer Fun and Learning Links: 

Please know that there is a new page on our Traut Technology website (found from the 

Traut website homepage quick links, or by Mrs. Morris in the staff directory).  This new page 

is filled with fun, free, online educational resources that you, and your kids, can access over 

the summer.  The activities range from virtual field trips, to science experiments, to being 

read to by astronauts, to coloring pages.  Keep scrolling down the page, because there is.. 

holy wow, lots of stuff.  Explore and enjoy!  Please be advised, that while some of this 

content is blissfully ad free, some of this free content is full of advertisement.  Parents 

should preview and monitor usage of this content accordingly.  I so hope to actually SEE 

you in August!  Warmly, Mrs. Morris. 

Direct link to Summer 

Fun:  https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/trauttechnology/summertime-

fun?authuser=0 

  

REPORT CARDS 

Parents will not receive a printed report card this semester.  You can view your student's 
report card online through ParentVUE.  Parents who have never used ParentVUE should 
have received an email on Monday, May 11 from PSD with an activation code.  If you did not 
receive an email, or if you need help accessing ParentVUE, please 
visit https://www.psdschools.org/ParentVUE 

  

Report cards will be available in ParentVUE by 4:00 pm, Friday, May 22nd.  Please know 
that grades on this report card only reflect school work that was completed before Spring 
Break.   
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2020-2021 School year: 

If you will be moving, or will not be returning to Traut next year for any reason, please let 
Belinda Nygaard know as soon as possible.  She can be reached 
at bnygaard@psdschools.org    In addition, if you have any telephone or address changes, 
she would like to know these as well.  Thank you! 

  

School Supplies - Available Online 

Traut is excited to once again be partnering with EPI (Educational Products, Inc.) for the 
opportunity to pre-order school supplies. Instead of going to the store to buy paper, pens, 
folders, etc. separately, you can simply pay one price and order a supply kit online.  The kit 
includes all of the supplies your child will need for their upcoming grade. Kits will be 
delivered to your home no later than the week of Aug. 3rd. There are a few optional 
supplies for 5th graders that can be purchased at an additional fee, however 5th grade kits 
do not include page-ups.  

To order, go to www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks, and shop by using Traut's 
school ID code (TRA085). Ordering is available now through June 18th.  

Please feel free to contact Brie McFarland at: sollod@gmail.com with any questions.  

Please feel free to print or save the supply lists for next year by clicking on the links, below: 

Kindergarten Supplies.pdf  

1st Grade Supplies.pdf  

2nd Grade Supplies.pdf  

3rd Grade Supplies.pdf  

4th Grade Supplies.pdf  

5th Grade Supplies.pdf   

  

Scholastic Book Fair - Online 
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Parents, if you are interested in purchasing books for your children over the summer, please 

consider shopping the online Book Fair through Scholastic.  A portion of the proceeds goes 

back to our TCKS library.  Thank you! 

You can access the book fair by clicking here.   

 

  

“It is good to have an end to journey toward; but it is the journey that matters, in the 

end.”    Ursula K. Leguin   

  

This is a quote I shared with our graduating 5th graders today, but it seems relevant for all 

of us today.  While this is not a typical ending, by any means, I am glad we were on the 

journey together.  I hope you all have an incredible, rejuvenating, joy-filled summer.  You 

and your students have certainly earned it! 

  

With deep gratitude, 

Dr. Kendall 
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